2/27/2021 BGSL Operations Alert for February 16, 2021

BGSL Operations Notice

Due to the unusual weather that we have received (and the freezing rain, sleet, and snow still
falling), range hours will be modified or cancelled for tomorrow, Feb. 16th. Roads are currently
treacherous.

If you have a question/concern for the office — please call the direct number of 859.519.6185 to
reach office staff working remotely.

If you have a question for operations please call or text 859.509.2394. Updates will be posted on
the website at this link, and also on the Facebook page, and Twitter as conditions change for
better or worse. Thanks and be safe!
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